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TUSD Enhances Student Health Services with New SNAP Parent Portal  
 

Tucson, AZ, August 6, 2025– As we start the new school year, the Tucson Unified 
School District (TUSD) is committed to offering a better experience to families regarding their 
students' health in school. TUSD is pleased to announce the full implementation of the SNAP 
Parent Portal, an online tool designed to help parents and guardians stay connected with the 
TUSD Health Office. 

 
The SNAP Parent Portal is an integral part of the new electronic health record (EHR) 

system. This system helps keep student health information safe and organized. The Parent 
Portal, which was rolled out in March 2025, makes it easier for parents to share important 
health information about their child and communicate with school health staff. 

 
We encourage all parents and guardians to enroll in the SNAP Parent Portal. The 

benefits of enrolling include: 
 

• Easily update your student’s health information as it changes. 
• Upload healthcare provider orders and vaccination records. 
• Direct message with the healthcare team at your school. 
• Receive health-related announcements. 
• Download forms, fill them out, and return them to the health office. 

 
 

To learn more, visit our SNAP portal site                  
For questions and inquiries, please contact media@tusd1.org  
 

 
 
 
                     

Tucson Unified School District is Southern Arizona’s largest district, educating more than 40,000 students. TUSD offers extensive learning 
opportunities for children, including Advanced Placement, GATE and International Baccalaureate, free full-day kindergarten, a focus on STEM 
(Science, Technology, Engineering and Math), studies in seven world languages, fine arts, before- and after-school programs, and more. TUSD 

has proudly served Tucson families since 1867. 
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